
Pomfret Auditors’ Public Meeting 
January 21, 2019 

9:30 AM 
 

 
Auditors present: Nancy Matthews, Regina Lawrence 
 
Guest: Ted Matthews 
 
Nancy called the meeting to order at 9:40 AM 
 
Tasks to be completed for the 2018 Town Report were assigned.  There was discussion on the 
expected reports from the school system since the Prosper Valley School merged with 
surrounding schools to form the Windsor Modified Union School District in 2018. 
 
Due to the shortage of one auditor, Marie Cross has been hired to format and prepare the 
documents for printing and the Pomfret website.  
 
The next warned Auditors’ meeting, to formally adopt the statement of accounts as they will 
appear in the 2018 Town Report was announced for Friday, February 1, 2019 at 9:30 AM at the 
Town Office.  Meeting notices have been posted at the following locations: Town Office, North 
Pomfret Post Office, and South Pomfret Post Office. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:00 AM 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pomfret Auditors’ Public Meeting 
February 1, 2019 

9:30 AM 
 

 
 
Auditors present: Nancy Matthews, Regina Lawrence 
 
Nancy called the meeting to order at 9:50 AM 
 
The purpose of the meeting was to formally adopt the statement of accounts, as they will 
appear Report in the 2018 Town Report. The Auditors unanimously accepted the reports. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:55 AM 


